## REMNANT NEWSLETTER

## **COVID - 19 UPDATE**

## Hello Remnant Family!

We are in an interesting season right now. COVID – 19 has shut down society and banned us from meeting together! No time in history has something like this happened to this extent. That being said, we want to let you know that even if we cannot meet in person, we are able to meet online! This newsletter is spreading information about how we will be meeting and how to make sure yourself or your child are not missing out on all the things that we are doing during this season.

Our Theme during this season is We Are Able, Because Christ is Able. During this season we are looking to maximize involvement from our students in every area and we encourage our students to attend as many of the following opportunities as they can. Satan is looking to Isolate us and right now more than ever, we need to come together in connection and community, pushing each other towards Christ.

We will be continuing Thursday night services on Zoom, which is a group facetime app. The Login information to join the meeting will be hosted on both our Instagram and our Webpage, nlanj.com. Please note that an app will need to be downloaded in order to participate in this group meeting. This app can be found on the apple or play store, or if you are on a computer can be downloaded at zoom.us. Please work on downloading this app before the meeting in case anything goes wrong. If you need help in downloading this app, either on a computer or phone, please Contact Pastor Jon at 609-926-7000.

Tuesday's at 3pm, we will be holding a discipleship class for any students interested in joining. We will be talking about hard questions for the faith and how we can know who God is. We strongly suggest that our students attend as during this season we are going to be pushing them to discover who God and not to waste their time since they have so much of it in this season.

We will also be doing several different ongoing activities. We will be having online Instagram live sessions where students can ask different questions about God and we will be there to answer them. We will also be playing different video games and having connection time with them on Friday nights. We will also be dropping food off at houses so that our students know that we care about them. (Don't worry we will take proper precautions to make sure contact is limited!)

Altogether, during this season, we may not be meeting in person, but we are able to still meet. In this letter we kept saying the phrase, We will. We are not helpless during this season but we are able, the question is will we move and take advantage of it. We are praying for our students and their parent's during this season. If you have any needs at all please let us know so we can help if possible and pray always.